Harney Heights Neighborhood Association

%oeicea# Meet u(p & Cookiec Social

Wednesday, December 4, 2023
6:30-7:30pm
at ML Ring Elementary

Santa will be available for meet and greets with
children and an opportunity
for people to take their own

' Toy Donations (unwrapped) are being accepted by Santa and will be
donated to Toy & Joy Compassion in Action of Clackamas County

Bring your favorite Cookies to share!
Are you able to bring a dozen or two cookies
or holiday treats for the event?
We'd love to see (taste) what your favorites are!

~ Please use this QR code to RSVP

or email us:
hhna.newsletter@gmail.com and hhna.chair@gmail.com

ek — — %

Save the Date: Wednesday, March 5, 2025 c;% »

‘A“‘
‘ Next Harney Heights Neighborhood Meeting

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents in order to
create a more informed public. However, the information provided and the opinions and views expressed in Neighborhood
Association newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of Vancouver, nor does the City
determine whether the information published is accurate or appropriate.

Printed by the City of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.




Leaf Box coming to:

Harney Heights and Maplewood Neighborhoa‘d‘s"
Location: Boise Street by MLK Elementary .A

~ November 23-24, 2024
Leaf boxes are typically placed by late Friday afternoon and picked up g

early morning Monday of the weekend noted above.
This is a City of Vancouver Solid Waste program that helps make
leaf recycling easier for those in leafy neighborhoods who may not

K be able to haul leaves to a free coupon drop-off site. '/
\ Please remember:

LEAVES ONLY: No other yard debris, nor any garbage, is allowed in the leaf box.

NO PLASTIC BAGS: If you use plastic bags for transporting, empty leaves into the box. Then
take plastic bags home for reuse or toss into your garbage cart if reuse is not possible.
DON'T PUT LEAVES IN STREETS: Help prevent localized flooding of streets. Never blow or
rake leaves into the street where they clog storm drains. The City does not pick up leaves.
CHECK BACK: If you don't see the leaf box at its designated location, crews have most likely
removed the box to be emptied. Please check back in an hour or so, as it should be returned
by that time. Thank you for your patience.

NOTE: Please avoid parking in the leaf box location during the weekend listed above.
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St Helens Adopt-A- Park Event \
f
| Saturday, December 7,2024 from 10am-1pm
Join the City of Vancouver’s Volunteer Programs staff ;
and volunteers from the Adopt-A-Park program for a morning of
beautifying St Helens Park by picking up leaves and other
Al
P

debris and spreading mulch around trees and landscape beds.
This opportunity is family-friendly and great for teens.
« Training, gloves, tools, water, and snacks will be provided
o Volunteers should dress for the weather and wear long pants and closed-toe shoes

o Youth under 18 must bring a signed minor consent form
o Ages 13 and under need guardian present

Sign up today using by scanning this QR Code :
Additional event details, minor consent form, and online sign-up:
www.cityofvancouver.us/events/adopt-a-park-event-at-st-helens

For more information, please contact: Cynthia at 541-602-1031 or & .'."\‘J'
City of Vancouver Volunteer Programs 360-487-8344 , \'\\'\

or email: cityvolunteer@cityofvancouver.us




